
Men’s Adult Volleyball 
Association Scholarship 

and 
Bob Drake Legacy Scholarship 

 
Two $100 scholarship will be given to students chosen by the board 
of the Men’s Volleyball Association. 
  
One $200 scholarship is given in memory of Bob Drake who was 
instrumental in the creation of the Adult Men’s Volleyball League in 
Corning. 
 
The recipients will be announced at Scholarship Night.  A check will 
be issued to the students upon proof of completion of the first term of 
college and indication of enrollment for the second term. 
 
The applications should include applicant’s name and intended 
college or vocational technical school.  Include a list of activities and 
community services you have been involved in during the past 4 
years.  Write a short summary of your plans in college and the future. 
 
The application is due on or before Friday, March 7th, and should be 
given to the school counselor at that time. 
 
A thank you note can be sent to: 
Brian Damewood 
1508 8th Street 
Corning IA 50841 
 


